
Public Utility Commission 
201 High St SE Suite 100 

Salem, OR  97301-3398 

Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 

503-373-7394 

 
 

         

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 
 

Docket Announcement and Schedule 
UM 2207, UM 2208, and UM 2209 

 
 

ORS 757.963 provides the Commission with 180 days in which to evaluate and 
approve, or approve with conditions, the wildfire mitigation plans submitted by Pacific 
Power (UM 2207), Portland General Electric (UM 2208), and Idaho Power (UM 2209). 
Staff provides the following schedule for reports from Staff and the Independent 
Evaluator, comments from stakeholders and the utilities, and the public meeting for a 
Commission decision.  
 

Date Event 

May 20, 2024 Draft IE Report 

May 31, 2024 Responsive Comments on all issues, including Draft IE 
Report 

June 7, 2024 Final IE Report 

June 12, 2024 Staff Memo Posted 

June 25, 2024 Public Meeting Decision on Wildfire Mitigation Plans 

 
Staff is considering the IE’s report and all stakeholder comments in the evaluation of the 
utility’s wildfire mitigation plans.  
 
Comments can be emailed to PUC.FILINGCENTER@puc.oregon.gov. 
 

 
If you have questions, contact: 
 
Heide Caswell 
Administrator Safey, Reliability, & Security Division 
Heide.Caswell@puc.oregon.gov  
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